
Welcome to February families! The
coldest winter months are here and
along with that comes winter weather.
As a reminder, we will always post our
closings or weather updates on our
Facebook page and on WLBC. Please
make sure your child has cold weather
gear here at the center so they may
enjoy outdoor time!

As a reminder, we will be closed on the
following dates this year: 

Monday May 30
Monday July 4
Monday September 5
November 24 & November 25
December 19 - 30
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We will be transferring our records
to a system called ProCare. This
will allow us to check children in
and out and have their information
in one place. Please be on the
lookout for updates regarding
ProCare and how you can sign up!

Reminders for February:

Our classrooms got to participate in the Charlie
Coloring Challenge with Ball State University. Be on the

lookout for free tickets to a BSU basketball game!



Infant/Toddler Room Updates

Orange Room - Room 5

Red Room - Room 2
This month we will be recognizing our
friendships, learning about Valentine's
Day and President's Day, and
participating in Dr. Suess week. We also
have two new teachers joining our room,
Ms. Savannah and Ms. Samara! Feel free
to stop in and get to know them. 

Looking forward to a great month!

-Ms. Chelsie 

Purple Room - Room 1

Yellow Room - Room 3

Hello families!

I can't believe February is already here! I
hope everyone is having a good year so far
and enjoying the winter months. This month
we will finish learning about Chinese New
Year and begin learning about friendship,
Valentine's Day, President's Day, and Dr.
Seuss. Make sure your child has cold
weather gear at the center!

Ms. Ashley

Hello Purple Room Families!

Love is in the air this month and I am so
excited to celebrate as a class. We'll be
celebrating Valentine's Day and Scott's
2nd Birthday! This month we will be
talking about Chinese New Year,
Friendships, Valentine's Day, and
President's Day. 

-Ms. Kendre

Hello families! This month we will be
learning about friendships, Valentine's
Day, President's Day, and Dr. Seuss. We
are still working on fine motor and gross
motor everyday. Reminder to please
bring in family photos or send them
through the Class Dojo app. We are
looking forward to warmer days ahead
but please be sure to bring winter gear in
the meantime! - Ms. Hanna



Preschool Room Updates 

Blue Room - Room 6
Hello Blue Room parents!

This month we will be learning about
friendship, Valentine's Day, and
Presidents Day. Please help us welcome
Ms. Amanda as our co-lead teacher. We
look forward to seeing what the children
learn this month and if you have any
questions feel free to ask us!

-Ms. Amanda

Brown Room - Room 7
Our room has been loving the snow and
playing outside when we are able! Check
out the Class Dojo app to see some of
the snowmen we built! We are looking
forward to discussing being a good
friend, Valentine's Day, and other topics
this month. Our class will be participating
in a Valentine's Day card exchange but
please no candy valentines. Please see a
teacher if you have questions! 

Dr. Seuss Week!
We will be celebrating Dr. Suess week from
February 28 through March 4. Each
classroom will have activities and we will
also participate in the following dress-up
days. 

Monday - One Fish, Two Fish (Wear RED or
BLUE)
Tuesday - Cat in the Hat (Wear STRIPES or
a HAT)
Wednesday - Wacky Wednesday (Dress
WACKY, clothes backwards, etc)
Thursday - Green Eggs and Ham (Wear
GREEN)
Friday - Bedtime Book (Wear your
PAJAMAS)


